
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION LOUISIANA BEHAVIORAL HEALTH PROVIDERS 
 

Currently all Behavior Health claims from Medicare (Crossover Claims) are being denied for edit 
555 (SUBMIT CLAIM TO LBHP SMO) indicating that the claims should be submitted to Magellan 
for payment.  Effective with the August 6, 2013 Date of Payment, Medicare Crossover Claims will 
be denied with new edit 133 (BEHAVIORAL HEALTH CROSSOVER SENT TO SMO 
(MAGELLAN)).  Molina will automatically forward these claims to Magellan for appropriate 
processing.  Once this new edit is in place, no action will be required by the providers.  (CMHC 
providers are excluded from this process and claims will continue to be processed by Molina.) 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Lou Ann Owen at (225) 342-1353, or 
LouAnn.Owen@LA.GOV. 
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